

Architecture

Planning

Interior Design

Space Planning

Principals
Franklyn B. Spiezle, AIA, PP
Scott R. Spiezle, AIA
Vice President
William R. Corfield, Jr., AIA, PP

Associates
Richard Bartels, AIA
Anthony W. Catana, AIA
John K. Lee, AIA
Thomas J. Lemmon, AIA
Laurence K. Uher, AIA

February 20, 2001

Mr. Tony Rinaldi Crain Construction Inc. 125 Dey Avenue Jersey City, NJ 07306

Dear Mr. Rinaldi:

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation and thanks for a job well done on the Sharon Road School project for the Washington Township Board of Education. In today's Public bidding market it is unusual when the principals of a construction company respond so readily to correct a mistake or error on the job.

In this case, your offer to correct the error and your straightforwardness to the Board of Education made things go extremely well in completing this project within a difficult time period.

I would like to commend you on the manner in which you handled the entire project and if at any time you have a need to use The Spiezle Architectural Group as reference, please feel free to do so.

Sincerely.

Scott R. Spiezle ,AIA

cott P. Spiegle

President